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NEWTON HARNESS: REQUEST FOR 
INSPECTION

Request for inspection of the NEWTON harness sternal  
attachment point
During a periodic inspection on a NEWTON harness, improperly positioned 
safety stitching was found on one of the loops of the sternal attachment 
point.

As a precautionary measure, Petzl is asking all of its customers to inspect 
the safety stitching on the loops of the sternal attachment point on all 
NEWTON harnesses.

The products affected by this request for inspection are the NEWTON 
C73*** type harnesses with serial numbers equal to or less than 11365***.

This inspection is simple. It involves measuring the safety stitching on the 
loops of the sternal attachment point. 
For the inspection of your NEWTON type harness, download the procedure 
at www.petzl.com.au/newtonalert.html

We are well aware of the inconvenience that this request may cause and 
thank you in advance for your help.

Learn more at: www.petzl.com/newton
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